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Dr. Reid thanked the members for their attendance and all the work done over these past few 
months.   A packet summarizing the committee’s work was provided and reviewed.  The goals 
established by the committee over the last few months were reviewed.  Mark went over the 
district’s debt and tax rate information.  Joe went over technology aspects.  Project estimates and 
schedule were discussed. 

Information, specifically pertaining to Option B, will be presented to the Board at the July 29 Board 
meeting.  If the decision is made to move forward, the bond election will be called at the regular 
August Board meeting that will be held on August 12.  The deadline for calling a November 
election is August 18.   

All CBAC members are invited to attend the July 29 Board meeting and will be recognized.  Those 
who wish to represent the group by making the presentation are asked to visit with Hudson. 

Another town hall meeting will be scheduled prior to calling the election.  Additionally, a survey 
company will be making calls that should provide us with interest level data prior to calling the 
election in August. 

 


